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Dear Senators, 

 

I am a physician and have seen the corporate practice of medicine destroy quality of 

care and the voice of concerned employee doctors in addition to unknowing patients. 

Private ownership of medical practices is down below 25% and corporate ownership 

silences many of the ethical decisions that would lead to better health outcomes as 

opposed to decisions made for the financial interest of a corporately owned medical 

practice. Please support HB4130 and stop the corporate control of healthcare. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kristen Hawthorne, MD  


